
We are learning
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Contact Info

Welcome to all our 
learners and families 

in Kelham Class! 
Students are settling 

well into a routine. 
Here is a list of what 
we are learning this 

term:
Maths – Number 

English – The Great 
Kapok Tree

Science – The Solar 
System 

Computing -
Technology around 

us
Art – The Planets
Humanities – The 
History of Space

P.E. 
PRS – Different 

Religions
Knowledge for life
My Independence 

Skills 
Wednesday club 

P.E. kit on 
Monday’s

Container for Food 
Tech on Thursday

Expressive Arts 
Drop Down Day -

13th October 

lscott@bentsgree
n-Sheffield.sch.uk

Y7 - Kelham


